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Good Evening Colleen & Matthew
 
The County Planner has forwarded me your email.  I will attempt to answer some of your
questions, prior to the County of Brant meeting.
 
As you are aware, a vitural open house was held by LandSquared an a vitual public meeting
held by the County.  Additional information has been provided to the Planner.  This next
meeting is when Planning and Development Committee will consider “support” or “no
support” for the proposed tower.  The final decision is with ISED.  There are no appeal
apportunities.
 
LandSquared has looked at alternative locations and has determined that the proposed
location is the best in order to obtain coverage and to avoid the natural heritage feature. 
LandSquared is also willing to reduce the height of the tower to 60m which will reduce the
required setback.
 
Please let me know if you need anything further from me at this time.
 
Thanks, 
 
Tracey Pillon-Abbs, RPP
Municipal Relations Specialist
LandSquared
www.landsquared.com

 
 
 
 

From: Colleen Kelly [Staff] [ ] 
Sent: Friday, January 28, 2022 11:13 AM
To: Dan Namisniak <dan.namisniak@brant.ca>; Alyssa Seitz <alyssa.seitz@brant.ca>; Alysha Dyjach
<alysha.dyjach@brant.ca>



Subject: February 1st Public Meeting (Application #CT5-21-DN)
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

 
Hello again Everyone, I hope 2022 is finding you well!
 
In today's mail, January 28th, we received notice of the Public Meeting on February
1st. Unfortunately, this doesn't give us much time to prepare anything.
 
I'm hoping one of you will be able to tell us what to expect at this meeting?
 
We did present our case in December, and I recall that Land Squared had to provide
additional information with regards to the Mount Hope Airport and the number of
homes in the area that would benefit from the building of the tower. I also remember
being surprised to find out that the tower was being built closer to our home than the
recommended guidelines put out by the County, but I'm not sure if they have to
comment further on that issue?
 
With that being said, are we expected to make another presentation, or is the Council
going to announce their decision?
 
And if the decision is not in our favour, I understand we will have a chance to appeal?
 
Thank you so much for all your help.
 
Colleen & Matthew Kelly

--
------------------------------------
We're your library.  You can ask us anything.
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